
 

 

21st January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

1JD Croma, Movie and Ice Cream Treat 
 
Before Christmas 1JD were announced as the lucky winners of the termly behaviour raffle draw.  

All the raffle tickets they worked hard to achieve were put into a box with the rest of the school’s 
tickets and one of our tickets was drawn as the winner!  Our prize is £75 to be spent on something 

the children have chosen themselves. 
 
After a LOT of brainstorming the children decided they would like pizza, a movie and ice cream.  

I have been in touch with Croma and they have very generously invited us for lunch on Friday 
8th February.  They will be providing jugs of cordial, dough balls (to share) and either a margarita 
pizza or pasta for each child. 

 
Following lunch we will come back to school for a movie and ice cream (if we have any room 
left!) 

 
We will be leaving school at 11:45am and walking to Croma.  We will be back by 1:30pm.  We 
will need some parent volunteers to supervise the trip. Unfortunately, if you do come along as a 

parent helper, we will not be able to provide lunch for you within our budget, but you could order 
something for yourself if you wish. 
 

If you would like to assist on the day of the trip please let me know, or you can email 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. Once all final arrangements have been made and 
numbers counted, the office staff will confirm with you whether you are needed on the day. 

 
If your child has any dietary requirements please can you let me know so that I can inform Croma. 

 
Kind regards,  
 

Jen Dyson 
1JD Teacher 
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